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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Funding for Dredge Material Management 

The Managers authorized making dredge material management a permanent capital project.  Staff prepared a plan 

for the ongoing capital project and has submitted it to the MNDNR and BWSR as required by state law.  The District is 

awaiting comments.  The proposal was also set to the city of Savage. 

ii. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management site 

The no-rise evaluation is being finalized.  Rachel Contracting will be removing approximately 20,000 CY of material.  

The material is going to a project in Savage that is a Voluntary Investigation & Cleanup site (VIC).  The project where 

the material is going is Valley Oil on Highway 13.  Legal Counsel is preparing a purchase agreement for the material 

and Rachel has agreed to pay $2/CY. 

iii. Private Dredge Material Placement 

Material from private terminals that was place on the LMRWD site in 2017 was removed from the site in May.  New 

material from 2018 dredging is being place on the site. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, June 13, 2018 


